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The Lions Eye Bank of Wisconsin set a new record for the number of corneas recovered at 847 

for the year 2011.  A big thank you goes out to the families of the donors, the transporters who 

have traveled thousands of miles to and from the Eye Bank and the staff of the Eye Bank who 

have done the work for one of the best eye banks in the country. The Lions and Lioness of 

Wisconsin can be proud of the Eye Bank and what is has accomplished. Thank you all. 

 

Our December open house was a success. A special thank you to the Leo clubs from the western 

part of the District that attended. 

 

Our next Board meeting will be on January 27
th
. At that meeting we will be looking at new 

proposals for improving the Eye Bank’s ability to get the word out about our unique service and 

to encourage more doctors and hospitals to work with us now and in the fuure. 

 

If you need a program for your club, let me know. I will gladly provide your club with a 

program. If you just need information, I can also provide that.   

 

Your continued support of the LEBW is appreciated.  

 

Lion Michael Tiber, PDG 

LEBW District Representative 

 


